NOTE: This guidance reflects minor correction(s) (e.g., for grammar, typographical errors, or consistency) made on March 10, 2022.

FMCSA-HOS-ELD-TECH-395-FAQ67(2017-09-01)-CORR1

Question: If a multi-function portable device is used for the front end of the electronic logging device (ELD) (i.e., user may be in a global positioning system [GPS] application and need to switch back to the ELD application), does this count as a click in the single-step interface requirement?

Answer: The single-step interface requirement refers to compiling of the driver’s records and initiating the data transfer from within the ELD application. This step would take place once logged into the ELD application.

Contact Info: FMCSA ELD Information, 1-800-832-5660 or ELD@dot.gov. 
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